
Financial Report for April, 2017 
 
“The expected expenditure percentage for April is 33%. 
Income percentage to date is 52.7% and the actual 
expenditure percentage to date is 36.3%. This continues 
a trend that has been in place for the 2017 calendar year 
of tithe income continually coming in at a higher 
monthly amount than in previous years. God’s blessing 
on the parishes of the Diocese continues at a time when 
we anticipated the unknowns of what might occur this 
year. ‘Praise God from Whom all blessings flow.’” ~Mr. 
David Francis, Diocesan Treasurer 


